Cyndi Cross

I am writing to support Level 5 cleanup of the former Rayonier Mill site in Port Angeles, This is an
action that will have long lasting effects on the health and safety of our environment for future
generations. We need a proper clean up so we can use this property for future homes, parks or
tourism ventures that can revitalize our town. I am also concerned about the Olympic Discovery
RAIL Trail access during this work. This is more than a recreational path, it is a commuter route
and a tourism draw. I hope to see accommodations made for proper detours or access created during
this work around as well as improvements made to the trail that is currently rutted along this
section.

if capping could be done in a manner where the property could be safe to build and for fish and
wildlife, that sounded good at a glance in the presentation but reality is, a full cleanup would be best
for our future on this beautiful waterfront located at the gateway of Olympic National Park. So
much potential here.

Sincerely,
Cyndi Cross



